
 

 

 

 

 

 

22 May 2024 

Culture and the new relationship with the European Union  

Dear Sarah, 

You will be aware that the Committee has been undertaking an inquiry on Culture and the new 

relationship with the European Union.  

Further to the Committee’s meeting on 15 May 2024, at which Jeremy Miles MS and Lesley Griffith 

MS gave evidence for the inquiry, we would be interested to understand your views on the following: 

▪ What steps has the Welsh Government undertaken to explore opportunities for re-joining 

Creative Europe (and any other relevant EU funding programmes)? 

We look forward to your response by 20 June 2024.  

Yours sincerely 

 

Delyth Jewell MS 

Committee Chair 
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Croesewir gohebiaeth yn Gymraeg neu Saesneg. 

We welcome correspondence in Welsh or English. 


